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How it all began…

“I want CERN to be a 

role model for 

environmentally 

responsible research”



The Global Reporting Initiative

• GRI, is an independent organization established in 

1997 to promote standardisation in sustainability 

reporting. 

• A succession of guidelines (G1-G4) have evolved into 

the GRI Standards.

• The GRI Standards are the leading framework for 

sustainability reporting world-wide.

• 93% of the world’s largest 250 corporations report on 

their sustainability performance. 



Why GRI?

• GRI is modular and flexible

• It allows us to report only on environmental aspects 

(General disclosures plus GRI300)

• The key principle is materiality: report only on what is 

relevant for CERN and major stakeholders

• GRI is compatible with other standards (ISO)

• GRI is compatible with the EU directive on non-

financial reporting

• GRI can formally be linked to the SDGs

• GRI is endorsed by many CERN MS, UNEP, 

OECD…



Materiality

Internal stakeholders:

• Heads of CERN Departments;

• Administrative, finance and procurement officers;

• Personnel responsible for aspects of external relations;

• Representatives of the User community and Staff Association;

• Senior management;

• CERN Council President and members;

• Personnel with responsibility for environmental aspects.

External stakeholders:

• Host State participants in meetings held under the tripartite agreement on radiation protection and 

radiation safety;

• Host State participants in meetings held under the tripartite committee for the environment;

• The Mayors of some local communities with a strong CERN presence;

• Energy suppliers;

• Representatives of Host-State media;

• Sustainability consultants.



Materiality









• Secure GRI organizational mark

• Small number of copies to be printed (200 each English/French)

• Dedicated space for the Environment being developed on the HSE website

• Report to be delivered to the CERN Council in March and made public

• Comprehensive communications campaign to follow

• Work to begin on the next report this summer – to cover 2019 and 2020, and be 

published in 2021.

• Potential to work with GRI being investigated

• Potential to produce full sustainability report

Next steps


